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 Parent Information Sheet –  Thursday 7th June 2018    

Attendance 
Our whole school target for the year is 95.7% attendance.  

 

Operation Orphan 
 
Last year we supported Operation Orphan by sending warm clothes to children in Europe who 
face extreme weather conditions.  We are supporting the charity again this year and are asking 
for your help with this.  If you have any good condition warm coats that you would like to donate, 
please send them into school as soon as possible.   In addition, the charity are also collecting 
snow suits, winter hats, snow boots, scarfs, warm gloves and blankets.  Monday 11th June will be 

the closing date for any donations.   

PGL Parents’ Meeting 
 
Our Year 6 PGL trip is Wednesday 27th to Friday 29th June.  Just a reminder that the PGL 
parents’ meeting is taking place tonight, Thursday 7th June, at 5.30pm in the Large 

Hall. 
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Father’s Day Gifts 
 
A reminder that the PTA are selling Father’s Day gifts for £2.50 each.  Please can all monies be in 
by tomorrow, Friday 8th June.  Money should be sent in an envelope and include your child’s 
name, class, number of gifts required, who the gifts are for and the amount of money enclosed. 
 

Year 6 Dinner Money 
 
As you are aware we are in our last half term before our Year 6 pupils finish attending primary 
school.  Please can you ensure that all dinners are paid for on the Monday of the commencing 
week or on the day the school meal is taken. 
 
Sunshine 
 
Please ensure with practice for Sports Day well underway that on sunny days, pupils have a hat 

(labelled with their name) and that sun cream is applied before they come to school, as 

appropriate.  For obvious practical and health and safety reasons, pupils should not bring sun tan 

lotion to school. 

 

 

 


